
Stakeholder Advisory Committee 

SCCWRP worked with the State Water Resources Control Board to form a Stakeholder Advisory Committee that 
represents a cross-section of laboratory service providers (from both the municipal and private sectors) and users of 
data from these laboratories. The Stakeholder Advisory Committee helps to ensure the quality, fairness, and 
transparency of the review process by assisting SCCWRP in three areas:   

1. Ensure the people that were considered to serve on the Panel are both highly qualified and free from bias on 
the issues to be considered. 

2. Assist in formulating charge questions to the Review Panel. 
3. Help develop the agenda and identify speakers that the Review Panel should hear from at their meetings.  

The members of the Stakeholder Advisory Committee are: 

Socorro Baldonado, Metropolitan Water District 

 
Andy Eaton (Chair), Eurofins Eaton Analytical Inc. 

 
Bruce Godfrey, Curtis & Tompkins Labs 

 
Anthony Gonzalez, Sacramento County Public Health Laboratory  

 
Calvin Liu, Contra Costa Water District 

 
Allison Mackenzie, Babcock Laboratories 

 
Pete Ode, California Department of Fish and Wildlife 

 
Terry Powers, South Tahoe Public Utility District  

 
Pamela Schemmer, Test America, Inc. 

 
Josie Tellers, City of Davis 

 
Cindy Ziernicki, Helix Water District 

 

 


